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Subject: Seriously concerned about this newly proposed homeless RV encampment on HWY 116
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Hello Mary,

I trust that you are not seriously supporting this homeless RV village encampment “next to the liquor store” on
Highway 116.

I’m hoping it doesn’t end up on our thoroughfare in a concentrated business area just a few blocks from the charter
school.

There must be an alternative location that can be found somewhere out of the area.

I’m viewing that property now for a closer look.

Perhaps down by Gravenstein Highway, South would be a better alternative in a low density area. Not sure where.

The community center and Barlow area was a very poor choice as well.

This proposed site is directly across the street from the beautiful brand new Exchange Bank branch and business
offices next-door.

I seriously oppose this proposed location and hope that people think this through and not put it on this private
property just because it’s convenient.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

David Gross
Graton, CA
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